POLICY EDITING

The Board of Education's Policy Committee is authorized to review and edit current board policies for accuracy and relevance. It is not necessary for the full Board to take official action on grammatical, typographical or punctuation corrections made by the Policy Committee. These changes will be brought to the attention of the current board at the next Board meeting with applicable revisions noted and dated in accordance with revision procedures.

Any board member who feels a change may be a policy revision rather than simple editing, may request the policy be brought forth for future public readings and official Board action.

The entire Board of Education must take official action on any significant policy revisions or changes.

APPROVED: REVIEWED: REVISED: EDITED:	March 17, 2004 November 9, 2005, October 3, 2007, November 19, 2012 December 2, 2009 May 16, 2012
Confirmed by:	, President
	, Clerk